Editors’ Notes

Readers are reminded that the Journal is willing to publish occasional
monographic supplements, with the support of funds provided by the
Council on Research in Economic History. Contributions which would
range from 60 to 125 printed pages will be considered for publication as
separate issues, in Journal format, within this series.

Authors are invited to submit manuscripts covering original research
within any area of the Journal’s field of concern. Monographs submitted
to the editorial office, University of Washington, will be assessed by the
regular editorial board as well as by other expert readers.

Postgraduate students interested in pursuing research are invited to
apply for the Eileen Power Memorial Studentship in Social and Economic
History, now being offered for the year beginning October 1966.

The scholarship, tenable for one year with an option of applying for a
second year, is of the value of at least £650 and may be held with other
emoluments. :

No printed application forms have been issued; but applicants may
apply by letter not later than April 4, 1966, to the Registrar, the London
School of Economics and Political Science, Houghton Street, Aldwych,
London W.C2. With the application should be included all relevant
personal particulars, the names and addresses of two referees, and a
brief scheme for the study of some subject in social or economic history.
Other things being equal, preference will be given to a candidate offering
to study such a field as it relates to some country other than that of his
usual residence.
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